



Behalf On of the President, Councillors and Staff of the Shire of Westonia, I would like commend and congratulate the entire Westonia CRC Staff (Jill Glass, Jodi Adams) and Committee lead by Bill Huxtable (Sophie Crees, Kyla Scott, Clair McAuliffe, Joc Antonio, Jamie Criddle, Maxine Aitken & Joan Huxtable) the for tremendous work that went into organizing this years "Wessy on the Green" event. **Preparations** took months, with some hiccups along the way but only made for a more satisfying event in the end,

Follow us on Twitter!



There were also a number of Non-Committee helpers that just 'Jumped in' and helped out in the preparation and on the day. Again thanks for a wonderful weekend and we look forward to the next installment!!





Community Budget Submissions

To get your application from please contact the Shire Admin Office or head over to the Shire Website today! https://www.westonia.wa.gov.au/.../budget-submissions-202.../135



The next Council Meeting will be held on Thursday 20th May 2021, 3.30pm. The from meeting will be held at the Westonia **CRC** Building (Old Shire Administration Building) The meeting's agenda published Council's website from 5.00pm on Friday 12th February 2021.

Public Question Time commences as 3:30pm and is limited to 15 minutes

for more info: (08) 90467063

www.westonia.wa. gov.au/council-



Shire of Westonia Councillors and Staff wish to extend their Deepest Sympathy to Edie and Family on the passing of Barry, may he be forever remembered.



Sunday 9th May

Just a friendly reminder Mothers day is just around the corner, don't forget to remind Mum how much you love her. Pop into our local shops to find something special or order one of Renae Corsini's beautiful hampers.



Shire Office Closure – WA DAY

Please note the Shire Offices and Public Library will be closed on the following public holidays: **Monday—7th June**





OVER 65 FLU VACCINE HAS ARRIVED

Please contact the Shire office to book your appointment with Laura.

Please note this vaccine is **ONLY** for persons 65 years and older.

Follow us on Twitter!





follow us on facebook



Logsys Power Services will again be conducting various annual maintenance projects within your Shire on behalf of Western Power.

The maintenance program will run from November 2020 – June 2021

If you have any concerns or queries please feel free to contact us on 9300 2950.

SCHOENPODIATRY

The podiatrist will be back in town on the following dates

23 June 2021

Please call the Shire Office on (08) 90467063 for more information or to make an appointment.

Hood-Penn Museum Update

The Hood-Penn Museum Busy Bee

6th May 2021 10am -12pm For all museum related enquiries please contact Lani on 90467063 during

business hours

Thank you to all our wonderful volunteers.



Practitioner News

Primary Care
Nurse Practitioner
LAURA BLACK

Every Tuesday
9.00am—2.00 pm
Booking made through SHIRE
ADMIN on
(08) 9046 7063



DR OLGA WARD

MBBS, FRACGP, GDRGP,
FARGP Procedural Surgical
GP Westonia

SHIRE ADMIN on

(08) 9046 7063

Consulting Dates 2021 (Monday's)

3rd of May 2021

14th of June 2021

12th of July 2021

30th of August 2021

4th of October 2021